
Our annual Shooting for the Stars Performance is fast approaching!  We are very  excited
to have your children perform their routines in front of friends and family.  Below is our 
event schedule and some important details to help you prepare for Shooting for the Stars.

Saturday & Sunday, February 24th & 25th, 2018
at Pacific West Gymnastics Union City
32920 Alvarado Niles Road, Suite 210, Union City, CA  94587


